
 

 
 

ORMOND PRIMARY – T2, 2020 
 

RESUMPTION OF SERVICE  

WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS FROM 9TH JUNE! 
 

Greetings to everyone at OPS!   
We hope that you and your families have all managed well through the Covid19 Change of Life.   

It’s been wonderful and we are extremely grateful to have received so many emails from your school 
community sending kind wishes to our business in what has been a particularly difficult time…..obviously, 

we’ve been totally shuttered but it’s now time, as our children return to face to face learning, to take 
tentative steps back to life - with your continued support. 

 

Obviously, the landscape looks a bit different for us in terms of running our Food Preparation Kitchen and 
our Packing Room with the new social distancing guidelines.  We want you to know and be assured that we 
have Food Safety and Occupation Health and Safety at the forefront of our minds.  In our workplace Masks, 

Gloves and Temperature Checks will be the new norm for all of our staff.  In terms of Food Handling and 
Safety we’ve always adhered to best practice and fortunately never had a food safety issue so we’re 

confident we can operate safely on that level! 

In the first instance for the remainder of Term 2, while we find our way in this new normal, we will be 
operating on Wednesdays and Fridays with a reduced Menu which will be posted online shortly. 

We look forward to resuming our service and continuing to delight your school community 
with our Lunch Service. 

www.classroomcuisine.com.au 

 

http://www.classroomcuisine.com.au/

